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Options for Groundwater Protection 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That a bylaw be created to prohibit new domestic-purpose pumping wells within city 

limits (Option A3); and 
2. That a new development standard be created for monitoring wells installed, 

maintained, and decommissioned during the land development process (Option B1). 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on December 6, 2021, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
December 6, 2021 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


